Broc Winn Memorial Fund Application

Congratulations! You have been chosen by your coaches as a finalist for the Broc Winn Memorial
Fund Scholarship. The scholarship will be awarded to one of the finalist to the amount of $1,000.

Good luck!

For those of you who did not know Broc, he was an avid Warrior Football player and fan. He was the
first ever Warrior to take home the MVP award after winning the State Championship in the 2006

football season.

Unfortunately, we lost Broc in October of 2014, and this award has been created in his honor. We
hope that you take this application process seriously, and fill each question out to the best of your
ability. We appreciate your time, and wish you the best after graduation!

Sincerely,

The Founding Members




Directions: Please fill out the following 10 questions to the best of your ability, if necessary, please type
answers on a separate sheet of paper.

1. How many years did you play football? (High School Only)
a. OneYear
b. Two Years
c. Three Years
d. FourYears

2. What organizations are you a member of within TCHS? (Example: FFA)

3. What would you consider your biggest accomplishment, outside of playing sports?

4, Please list any other extracurricular activities that you were involved in at TCHS.

5. Please list any organizations that you are a member of outside of TCHS.

6. What are your immediate plans following graduation?



7. Who would you consider to be your biggest role model, and why?

8. Briefly explain why you decided to play the game of football.

9. Toyou, what qualifies someone as a leader?

10. Finally, tell us why you deserve the Broc Winn Memorial Fund Scholarship.

Please return to your coach within 5 days of receiving the application. All finalists will be notified

when a decision has been made.



